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October 11, 2016

Jason Moeller

PTG, LLC

1577 W Morgan Ave
Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Mr. Moeller:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 27, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted
to recommend to the City's Common Council Renewal, with a thirty (30) day suspension of the
Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses for the premises located at 1577 W

Morgan Ave (“Coop’s Tavern”) based on the police report, and aldermanic and applicant
testimony.

On September 30, 2016, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal
applications for the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses in which the
Committee recommended that the licenses be suspended for thirty (30) days based on the police
report, and aldermanic and applicant testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee
Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, October 11, 2016,
commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200
East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written
objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date,
time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the
Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
suspend for thirty (30) days the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses
based on the police report, and aldermanic and applicant testimony. Said suspension will be in
effect between 12:01 a.m. November 5, 2016 through 11:59 p.m. December 4, 2016.

Respecttully,

JAMESR. OWCZARS
City Cle
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October 11, 2016

Hunter Howard
1036 E Land P1
Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Howard:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 27, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Class D Operator’s
license based upon your nonappearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, October 11, 2016, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Class D Operator’s license based
upon nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within

one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZ I
City’Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 » 200 E. Welis 5t. » Milwaukee, W1 53202
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October 11, 2016

Ednaely Justice
728 State Road 57 #Lot 81
Plymouth, WI 53073

Dear Ms. Justice:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 27, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Class D Operator’s
license based upon your nonappearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, October 11, 2016, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Class D Operator’s license based
upon nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respecttfully,

IES R. OWCZA I
Clerk
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October 11, 2016

Eddie Nuell _
8135 W Muriel P1
Milwaukee, WI 53218

Dear Mr. Nuell:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 27, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Class B Manager’s license
based upon your nonappearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, October 11, 2016, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Class B Manager’s license based
upon nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within

one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWC K1
City Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 + 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, W 53202
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Deputy City Clerk
rpfaff@milwaukee.gov
October 11, 2016
Norvin Piol
7109 104™ Ave #G
Kenosha, WI 53142
Dear Mr. Piol:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 27, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Home Improvement

Salesperson’s license based upon your nonappearance despite being provided timely notice of the
hearing.

On Tuesday, October 11, 2016, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Home Improvement
Salesperson’s license based upon nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JANES R. OWCZA! I
Cig Clerk

City Hall + Room 205 « 200 E. Wefls St. » Milwaukee, Wi 53202
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October 11, 2016
Thomas Tomes
1848 Waterview Ln
Waukesha, WI 53189
Dear Mr. Tomes:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 27, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Class B Manager’s license
based on the police report.

On Tuesday, October 11, 2016, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Class B Manager’s license based
on the police report.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZ
City Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 » 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, W1 53202 : :
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October 11, 2016
Hana Upright
H & H Assad, LLC
2700 N Murray Ave
Milwaukee, W1 53211

Dear Ms. Upright:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 27, 2016, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny the Class A Malt & Class A Liquor licenses transfer
application removing restrictions of No Sale of Beer Balls, 1/4 Barrels, 1/2 Barrels, Liquor
Greater than 1 Liter and/or Mini Liquor Bottles for the premises located at 2700 N Murray Ave
(“Parkside Liquor & Grocery™) based on aldermanic, applicant, and neighborhood testimony.

On Tuesday, October 11, 2016, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your applications. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied the Class A Malt & Class A Liquor licenses transfer
application removing restrictions of No Sale of Beer Balls, 1/4 Barrels, 1/2 Barrels, Liquor
Greater than 1 Liter and/or Mini Liquor Bottles for the premises located at 2700 N Murray Ave
(“Parkside Liquor & Grocery”) based on aldermanic, applicant, and neighborhood testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within

one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

TA SR.%Z i

City Clerk
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October 11, 2016

Matthew Schmehl
3048 N Barlett Ave
Milwaukee, WI 53211

Dear Mr. Schmehl

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 27, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council Renewal, with a warning letter of Food Peddler license(s) and
transfer application and approval of the Food Dealer-Restaurant license for the premises located at 2018 S
1st St #330 (“Dave Fromans™) based on previous neighborhood testimony.

On September 30, 2016, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of
law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal and transfer
applications for the Food Peddler and Food Dealer-Restaurant licenses in which the Committee
recommended that the licenses be renewed and approved with a warning letter based on previous
neighborhood testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider
the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, October 11, 2016, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council
Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were
advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the
Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did appear, and you did file written objections to the
report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
nonrenew the Food Peddler licenses and deny the transfer applications and Food Dealer-Restaurant
license application based on previous neighborhood testimony. Said nonrenewal is effective immediately.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that
may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of
Common Couneil action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,
JAMRS R. %AR
City Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 » 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, Wi 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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October 11, 2016

Jennie Nuell Atty. Andrew Arena
Maximum Capacity, LLC 1110 N Old World 3rd St #210
4001 W Fond du Lac Ave Milwaukee, WI 53203
Milwaukee, W1 53216

Dear Ms. Nuell:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 27, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted
to recommend to the City's Common Council nonrenewal and designation of unfit location of the
Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses for the premises located at 4001 W
Fond du Lac Ave (“All Star Sports Bar”) based on the police report, and police and
neighborhood testimony.

On September 30, 2016, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal
applications for the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses in which the
Committee recommended that the licenses be nonrenewed and the location be designated as unfit
based on the police report, and police and neighborhood testimony. You were further notified
that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday,
October 11, 2016, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor
of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file
written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At
that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report
of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
nonrenew the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses and designate the
location as unfit based on the police report, and police and neighborhood testimony. Said
nonrenewal will be in effect beginning 12:01 a.m. October 23, 2016.

Respectfully,

City Hall » Room 205 » 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, W 53202
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October 11, 2016

Atty. Andrew Arena Jennie Nuell
1110 N Old World 3rd St #210 Maximum Capacity, LL.C
Milwaukee, WI 53203 4001 W Fond du Lac Ave

Milwaukee, WI 53216

Dear Ms. Nuell:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 27, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted
to recommend to the City's Common Council nonrenewal and designation of unfit location of the
Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses for the premises located at 4001 W
Fond du Lac Ave (“All Star Sports Bar™) based on the police report, and police and
neighborhood testimony.

On September 30, 2016, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal
applications for the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses in which the
Committee recommended that the licenses be nonrenewed and the location be designated as unfit
based on the police report, and police and neighborhood testimony. You were further notified
that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday,
October 11, 2016, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor
of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file
written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At
that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report
of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
nonrenew the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses and designate the
location as unfit based on the police report, and police and neighborhood testimony. Said
nonrenewal will be in effect beginning 12:01 a.m. October 23, 2016.

Respectfully,

City Clerk

City Hall « Room 205 = 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, WI| 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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